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Barton, Van

From: Gum, Tim

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2002 2:15 PM
To; Barton, Van

Subject: FW: James Ranch Unit #10

-----Original Message-----

From: TAMI WILBER [mailto: TLWILBER@basspet.com]
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2002 2:31 PM

To: Tim Gum

Cc: kaadams@basspet.com

Subject: James Ranch Unit #10

James Ranch Unit #10
API #30-015-23075
Federal Lease #NM-02884-B

This well has been returned to production effective June 12, 2002. This well was part of Case #12811
requiring operators to bring wells into compliance with Rule 201B. Please advise if further information

is needed.

Thanks

Tami Wilber
Have a great Day! ©

Bass Enterprises Production Co.
(915) 683-2277
tiwilber@basspet.com
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